Bates, Neshel

From: Puco ContactOPSB

Sent: Friday, October 8, 2021 2:56 PM
To: Puco Docketing

Subject: comment for 20-1680

| am in favor of the Yellowwood Solar Project. | have lived in Clinton County my whole life and was raised on a farm. |
believe we need to move towards renewable energy sources in order to decrease our carbon foot print. Much of the
proposed farm land has been farmed continuously for many generations, and | believe it would benefit from laying
fallow for the duration of the contract and give it a chance to regenerate.

Also, | am a librarian at the Lynchburg Library and monies generated from this project will enable us to purchase
more supplies, equipment, and provide more services and programs for the children and the community.

Thank you

Megan Priore
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